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I am a 100% disabled Vietnam Veteran. I was born in Medford Oregon in 1948. This 

is my first letter written on behalf of any state legislation. I oppose the attempt to 

deprive me the right to mail in my ballot. The current  tearing down of the support of 

the poor or disabled is supported by DOGE but Oregon must fight to preserve our 

current rights. The work to take away our mail in voting rights smells of corruption. 

Stop. Keep Oregon an independent state.  


